
 

 

Invitation 

We are now able to offer group visits to our community garden at The 

Lodge, Eagle Hall LN6 9HZ . A Christmas workshop visit takes place 

during November and December.  

There are three types of visit. 

Afternoon visits from 2.00 – 4.00 including a tour of the site looking at 

the woodland and various garden areas, a range of activities to have a 

go at and light refreshments.  

Morning visits from 10.00 – 13.00 as the afternoon visits plus a talk 

and demonstration on a gardening topic and light refreshments 

Seasonal workshops of 3 hours duration including the chance to 

develop skills in a specific topic mostly in floral art or gardening with 

light refreshments and the chance to tour the site. 

For further information, content and pricing please email us at: 

sagegardener@virginmedia.com or ring 07707 325016 
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